
SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA 
WORKSHOP – February 27, 2012 

 
 
The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida, conducted a workshop on  Monday, 
February 27, 2012, at 9:00 a.m., in the Cabinet Conference Room, Administration 
Building, 301 4th Street S.W., Largo, Florida. 
 
Present:  Mrs. Robin L. Wikle, Chairperson;  Mrs. Carol J. Cook, Vice Chairperson;  
Ms. Janet R. Clark, Mr. Glenton Gilzean, Jr., Mrs. Terry Krassner,  Mrs. Linda S. 
Lerner, Mrs. Peggy L. O’Shea, Members;  Dr. John A. Stewart, Superintendent, Mr. 
James F. Madden, Deputy Superintendent; and, Mr. James A. Robinson, General 
Counsel. 
 
The following topic was discussed: 

 
 District Organization Structure – Dr. Stewart presented the results of the 

organization and management study performed by FADSS (Florida Association 
of District School Superintendents).  Contributing to that presentation were Mr. 
Michael Bessette, Mr. Bill Lawrence,Mr. Fred Matz and Mr. Ron Ciranna.  

 
 
No official actions were taken by the Board at this workshop.  An audio recording of 
this workshop is filed in the Board Office archives.  This workshop adjourned at 11:50 
a.m.    
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